
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Balmoral              Term:   Christmas  2021            Topic:  Rainforest  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
What a busy term we have had in Balmoral class. 

We are all so proud of all of the pupils and their 

achievements this half term.  

 

We started the term continuing to explore the 

rainforests. We have loved listening to sensory 

stories about the rainforest 

 

This term Balmoral class have started adventure 

time play based sessions with Skipton class, in 

which we have enjoyed joining in with a range of 

activities. These have included creativity, sensory, 

relationship building, role play and fine/gross 

motor activities. We have had so much making 

new friends and learning through play. 

 

In cooking we have made lots of tasty treats 

including biscuits, cakes, mince pies, ginger 

bread houses, toast, and coconut burfi. We have 

all been practicing good hygiene and kitchen 

safety this term too. 

 

In art we have loved decorating the hallway to 

look like a rainforest, it looks amazing! We had to 

make lots of different plants, leaves and even rain 

clouds! Now our hallway to art looks like a real life 

rainforest. 

 

Towards the end of this half term we have been 

enjoying lots of different Christmas themed 

activities, we have loved decorating our 

classroom Christmas tree, making festive paper 

chains, making father Christmas faces out of 

paper plates and lots and lots of festive cooking! 

 

We have had a wonderful school trip to the 

pantomime this term, it was a fantastic 

opportunity to explore our local community. We 

look forward to going out and about more next 

term! 

 

We hope you have a wonderful Christmas and 

look forward to welcoming you back in the new 

year! 

 

Merry Christmas from the Balmoral Class Team  

 

  

                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Last day of term2:  Friday 17th December 

2021 

 First day back: Tuesday 4th January 2022 

 School photographer: Tuesday 15th February 

2022 

Last day of term3: Friday 18th February 2022 


